Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, November 26, 2019 
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
November 26, 2019 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Andre Sorrentino, Commissioners Edmund M. Erickson and Michael Plant.  Vice Chairman Thomas Brown and Comm. Collins were excused.  District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright was also excused.
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7pm.
· Request the Board approve the November Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the November Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Request the Board approve the expenditure of $127,703 to the New York State Employees Retirement System for the 2020 Retirement Annual invoice to be ACH’d on December 15th from the General Fund.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the expenditure of $127,703 to the New York State Employees Retirement System for the 2020 contribution.  Motion unanimously carried. 

· Request the Board approve a Resolution to close the Bond Account #098004526 with The First National Bank of Long Island.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Plant the Board approved to close the Bond Account #098004526.  Motion unanimously carried.  Complete Resolution attached.  (Resolution # 2019-57)
· H2M will be attending the December 10th Board Meeting to discuss the rezoning of Oakwood Road.

· H2M submitted research to determine the options for possible development on Oakwood Road property.  If all Commissioners can please review prior to the December 10th meeting that H2M will be attending. 

· Email from former resident in reference to using the meeting hall for a fundraiser.  Resident could not supply the District with insurance and deposit.  Therefore, they rescinded their application.

· Request the Board approve for Marie Caputo and Karla Wright to attend the Secretaries & Treasurers meeting and the use of District vehicle on Tuesday, December 3rd at West Islip FD.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the attendance and use of District vehicle to attend meeting in West Islip.  Motion unanimously carried. 
After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Erickson the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.







Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Fire District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


